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  Deputies Investigate Serious Crash on Buckley Road   
 

 

Town of Clay, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a serious crash 

that occurred early this morning on Buckley Road in the Town of Clay.   

        

This morning at approximately 12:52 A.M., sheriff’s deputies along with rescue personnel responded to the 

7300 block of Buckley Road between Waxwood Circle and Rita Drive for a serious crash involving two 

vehicles. Deputies investigating the crash report that the two vehicles, an Audi sedan and a Ford Explorer, were 

both traveling northbound on Buckley Road at a high rate of speed when both adult male operators lost control 

of their vehicles and collided with one another. Both vehicles left the east shoulder of the road where they 

struck a culvert, causing both vehicles to rollover.  

 

The operator of the Audi and his two adult passengers sustained minor injuries in the crash. The operator of the 

Ford Explorer was discovered unconscious with a head injury and was transported to Upstate University 

Hospital where he is currently listed in serious but stable condition.  

 

The operator of the Audi was identified as Kalid Baraw (20) of Syracuse was charged with driving while 

intoxicated, Operating a vehicle with a suspended registration and unlicensed operation. He was released on 

traffic tickets and is scheduled to appear in the Town of Clay Court on April 11th. 

 

The driver of the Ford Explorer has not been identified at this time. 

 

Members of the Sheriff’s Office Accident Investigations Team along with Detective with the Criminal 

Investigations Division continue to investigate the crash. 
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